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Legislative Update 

In the wake of the recently passed ESSA, representatives from 
ESAs around the country will be gathering in D.C. next week to 
hammer out the 2016 legislative positions. Each year, AESA 
brings in state representatives to meet with folks on the hill and 
forge our position on new topics and reinforce our work on 
current issues. Watch for this updated platform to come out 
soon. 

  

Save the Date - Summer Leadership 
Conference 

July 11-13, 2016 - Seattle, WA 

The Summer Leadership Conference registration is not open, 
but we wanted to remind folks of the date for this professional 
development event for leaders. We hope you will be able to 
attend. 

  

New Business Member - Data Business 
Systems 

Data Business Systems has been addressing the underserved 
logistics of payments in K-12 schools for almost 20 years. We 
currently serve over 7,000 schools, and 4 million students, 
nationwide. We offer a complete set of solutions that easily 
integrate to your member district Student Information Systems 
and accounting software to manage fees, lunch payments, 
tuition, activities, childcare, fundraising, and more. 
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Data Business Systems (DBS) differentiates ourselves by 
delivering a single source for all your customer's payment 
needs, in addition to online payments, electronic forms, event 
registration and ticketing, online free and reduced application 
management, and face to face payments with credit cards. We 
do this in an effort to take cash out of schools, eliminate manual 
entries with multiple systems, mitigate loss, and we offer the 
most complete reporting and reconciliation tools available 
anywhere. 
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